
Reflections for a New Year
By: Dr. Rick Spicuzza, Superintendent

Happy New Year to the Prescott Community! Traditionally, the arrival of a New Year 
signals us to simultaneously look backward in reflection and forward in preparation.  It is 
a time to celebrate our successes, identify our challenges, and refine our course for the 
year ahead.  As the senior class of 2019 counts down to a May 25th graduation, we will 
welcome Prescott’s next batch of kindergarteners and the future graduating class of 2031 
at registration on February 25. Where does the time go?    

A Time for Reflection. Prescott, like many small districts, has labored under the 
constraints of strict state funding limits. These limited resources restricted the range and 
type of school-based programs and services we could offer our students. Moreover, 
financial constraints made it harder to recruit and retain high-quality staff.   

Rising to the Challenge. Necessity is the mother of invention, and our financial needs 
spurred creative thinking.  Here are four ways Prescott has improved its financial standing: 
	 •	� Committed to a capital investment Fund 46 to address future big-ticket facility 

upgrades.  We’ve been able to earmark $300,000.00 for these future needs.
	 •	� Increased fund balance to address within-year cash flow and establish a contingency 

fund.
	 •	� Pursued grants for Mental Health and Safety programs to offset insufficient funding 

by the state to address these essential areas, bringing in more than $225,000.
	 •	� For the first time in twenty years, loans were not needed to meet mid-year payroll 

obligations.

Prescott’s Future. By securing financial breathing room, Prescott is able to invest its 
previously scarce dollars to better support student learning and innovative programs.   With 
that in mind, here are a few enhancements in store for the Prescott Schools:
	 •	� Expanding the newly introduced STEM program.
	 •	� Anticipating future workforce trends to prepare a technologically competitive class of 

2031 through newly designed course work.
	 •	� Investigating the addition of computer coding classes.
	 •	� Improving Prescott Community Recreation facilities and green spaces.

As you can see, many great things are happening for Prescott Schools.  I encourage you 
to be part of the process and look forward to seeing you at our upcoming events.
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PRESCOTT SCHOOL DISTRICT 2018 ANNUAL REPORT

Current Prescott School Board Members:

Mike Matzek, President
Steve Sizemore, Vice President

Tanya Holub, Treasurer
Josias Franco, Clerk

Pat Block
Cody Rohl, Student Representative

2018 Annual Meeting Highlights

Prescott School District held its annual meeting on Wednesday, September 12, 2018.

•  State of the District report by Dr. Rick Spicuzza, Superintendent:

	 o  �Energy Efficiency projects realize Annual estimated energy savings of $44,000 and estimated rebates this 
year of over $54,000

	 o  �Academic performance results were presented.  For more details, visit the website at  
https://www.prescott.k12.wi.us/page/2859

	 o  Strategic planning progress was reported

	 o  Financial considerations were presented

•  Draft budget for 2018-19 school year was reviewed  

•  Tax levy was presented and approved 

•  Board member salaries and expense reimbursements will remain unchanged

Attendees voted to allow the school board to set a date for the 2019 annual meeting at a later time.

School Board Meeting Minutes and Agendas are located on the district website: www.prescott.k12.wi.us
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COMMUNITY NEWSANNUAL REPORT BUDGET INFORMATION

A draft budget was presented at the Annual Meeting in September as part of the public hearing.  The following information 
reflects the final budget approved at the October 31, 2018 School Board Meeting:

Prescott School District
Revenue/Expense Budget  (Date: 10/2018)

			 
 	 2016-17	 2017-18	 2018-19
 	 ACTUAL	 ACTUAL	 BUDGET

Revenue	 15,387,551.58	 15,800,456.74	 15,990,793.00
Expense	 14,592,649.79	 15,111,282.83	 16,291,793.00
GENERAL FUND                  	 794,901.79	 689,173.91	 -301,000.00
			 
Revenue	 66,915.17	 13,769.43	 5,000.00
Expense	 58,315.53	 23,119.72	 5,000.00
GIFTS/GRANTS	 8,599.64	 -9,350.29	 0
			 
Revenue	 2,346,928.57	 2,499,352.65	 2,591,490.00
Expense	 2,346,928.57	 2,499,352.65	 2,591,490.00
SPECIAL EDUCATION             	 0	 0	 0
			 
Revenue	 80,828.00	 526,962.45	 290,120.00
Expense	 81,185.00	 413,816.23	 329,380.00
NON-REFERENDUM DEBT SERV	 -357	 113,146.22	 -39,260.00
				  
Revenue	 2,299,773.36	 2,401,078.71	 2,393,867.00
Expense	 2,310,702.52	 2,417,352.52	 2,473,218.00
REFERENDUM APPROVED DEBT SERV	 -10,929.16	 -16,273.81	 -79,351.00
			 
Revenue	 15,000.00	 300,000.65	 50,000.00
LONG TERM CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT 	 15,000.00	 300,000.65	 50,000.00
			 
Revenue	 631,994.84	 654,725.20	 653,671.00
Expense	 652,261.97	 639,211.53	 677,671.00
FOOD SERVICE FUND             	 -20,267.13	 15,513.67	 -24,000.00
			 
Revenue	 164,016.12	 229,330.29	 145,500.00
Expense	 96,345.38	 222,946.33	 145,500.00
COMMUNITY RECREATION	 67,670.74	 6,383.96	 0
			 
Revenue	 131,736.15	 124,683.22	 125,500.00
Expense	 134,888.52	 137,472.14	 125,500.00
COMMUNITY EDUCATION	 -3,152.37	 -12,788.92	 0
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COMMUNITY NEWS AND EVENTS

Prescott Community Education continues the conversation…
Thanks to ongoing funding from grants, Prescott Community Education has 
added new topics for Community Conversations through the rest of this school 
year.  Prior events included information on timely topics, such as gender identity, 
addiction, mental health, and suicide awareness.  These events are free to 
attendees. Here is the schedule of upcoming events:

Tuesday, February 5, 6:30-8pm - The Opioid & Meth Crisis 
Prescott High School Performing Arts Center 
Hear a family’s journey of loss and healing, as well as what the signs & symptoms to opioid use are, withdrawal 
symptoms, side effects and what causes dependency.  Our Pierce County Drug Investigator will also be joining us to 
talk specifically about the meth epidemic Pierce County is facing.  Finally, Ron Schmidt, with the Pierce County Human 
Services Department, will tell us how the opiate/meth epidemic is affecting families and children, and what services are 
available.  There will be time for Q&A.

February 27, 6:30-7:45pm - Digital Citizenship/Identity Theft
Prescott High School Performing Arts Center
We will discuss what it means to be a good digital citizen, learn to be aware of your digital footprint, and how to protect 
yourself against identity theft.   Quality resources will be shared for those talking with kids about this topic.  Joan Simon 
& Erica Keezer, Prescott School District Media Specialists, as well as a representative from First National Bank will be 
our speakers.  There will be time for Q&A.

March 21, 6:30-7:45pm - Celebration of Life: Organ, Bone Marrow & Blood Donations
Prescott High School Performing Arts Center
Learn how organ donations, blood donations and bone marrow or stem cell donation can save someone’s life. A 
LifeSource ambassador will share a personal story related to organ, eye and tissue donation or transplantation, as well 
as basic facts and information about donation.  The American Red Cross will speak to the critical shortage of blood 
donations, how donations are used and how you can help.  Be The Match will have a digital presentation addressing the 
rapid changes in bone marrow donations and how many of these donations can now be done by extracting stem cells 
from your blood.  We’ll end the evening with a Celebration of Life reception to honor those in our community who are 
donor recipients, or donors, and those with a family member that has “Checked the Box” and saved others’ lives. If you 
and or a family member fit one of these categories, please call the Prescott Community Education Office at 715-262-
4676 or email Penny at ppeters2@prescott.k12.wi.us, so we can include your name at the reception.

Late April/May - Mental Health and the Transition to College (watch for details soon)
For some, the stress of college may impact mental health, making it difficult to manage the daily demands of school. 
Research shows that one in five students experiences a mental health condition while in college, and 75% of all mental 
health conditions begin by age 24. This conversation will help students and families learn how to connect to resources 
while beginning the often independent journey into the post-secondary world. 

May 8, 6:30-7:30pm - Refugees & Resettlement
(NOTE: this date/time may change for this session – watch for updates on the district website: www.prescott.k12.wi.us)
Prescott High School Performing Arts Center
This discussion will help create a greater understanding of the needs of refugees fleeing from persecution and beginning 
new lives in the United States. Our speaker, Yusuf Abdi, is the Program Director of Refugee Services for Lutheran Social 
Service of MN and a graduate of North Dakota State University. Yusuf has been affiliated with Lutheran Social Services 
since 2000, when his family received assistance to resettle in Pelican Rapids. In addition to sharing his own story of life 
as a refugee and a Muslim, he will share a number of resources. There will be time for Q&A.  In conjunction with this 
Community Conversation and our Day of Service event on Saturday, May 4, we will be collecting “essentials” and school 
supplies/backpacks for regional refugees.  Call the Prescott Community Education Office at 715-262-4676 for more 
details on the Day of Service and/or collection.
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COMMUNITY NEWSGRADES, GRANTS, AND GRATITUDE

Prescott Makes the Grade

Each year, school districts across the state 
and nation complete various assessments 
to measure effectiveness.  Whether it is 
the Wisconsin Forward Exam, the ACT, 
FastBridge or other assessment, the results 
allow districts to evaluate important data that 
helps shape teaching methods, curriculum, 
interventions and other tools to increase 
teaching effectiveness and student learning. 
The depth of information can provide data 
comparisons to other districts, to compare 
results in a particular group of students over 
time and to compare results between classes 
of students from prior years.  

When looking at the data to make comparisons, it’s always important to consider not only the outcomes, but also any 
factors that might impact the data from year to year.  Some of those factors might include whether the assessment 
tool itself was changed, if new benchmarks were identified or eliminated compared to prior years, and even if the 
timing of the test was different.  

Michael Kosmalski, Director of Teaching & 
Learning recently did an in depth presentation 
to the school board about current test results. 
Overall, Prescott students continue to score 
well from year to year and in comparison 
with neighboring districts and the district 
continues to explore the data for ways 
to continually improve.  You can find the 
performance reports, presentation materials, 
links to agencies, and more in the Teaching 
& Learning section of the school website: 
https://www.prescott.k12.wi.us/page/2859.

Grants and Gratitude

Throughout the year, Prescott School District receives a number of grants to support various projects.  We are so 
grateful to sponsors who recently provided the following support:

•  �Ann Marie Foundation for K-8 STEM supplies and for funding the second half of our community conversation 
series (see page 4 in this newsletter for upcoming topics).

•  �St. Croix Valley Foundation for a music grant to fund a digital piano in the recording studio at the high school; 
and for a health grant to provide nutrition education for families. 

•  �The Wisconsin State Golf Association grant to Prescott Girls Golf.
•  �Ongoing support from individuals and businesses for a variety of student needs and activities 
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MALONE ELEMENTARY NEWS

Reading Rewards Goal Reached

Malone Elementary Students achieved their goal of 
reading 100,000 collective minutes as a school  
(106,278 minutes to be exact)! 

To celebrate, students and staff participated in pajama 
day on Friday, December 21st before winter break.  
Mr. and Mrs. Santa Claus even made a surprise visit  
to celebrate.

The next milestone is 200,000 minutes and the students 
are already well on their way to reaching that goal!

Reminders from the Nurse

As the cold and flu season progresses, please keep in 
mind the 24 Hour Rule.  Any time your child:

•  has a fever
•  has been put on antibiotics for any infection
•  has pinkeye
•  has been vomiting
•  �or is just not getting better after being home sick

School policy is:
•  �Students need to be fever free and/ or illness free 

(haven’t thrown up) for 24 hours or more before 
returning to school.

•  Students need to stay home for 24 hours after the 
medications, eye drops, or antibiotics were started.

WHY?  When students and staff stay home when they 
are sick it helps prevent the spread of illness to other 
students, staff and the community.
REMEMBER:  Washing hands when soiled with lathering 
and good friction for a least 20 seconds and properly 
covering coughs and sneezes is the #1 way to prevent 
the spread of illness! 

4-Year-Old Kindergarten Registration 
for 2019-2020

Monday, February 4th, 2019 
6:00-7:00 P.M.  

Malone Elementary Gym
Parents of children who turn four years old 

on or before September 1, 2019 and are living 
within the Prescott School District boundaries 
will be receiving an informational letter about 
4-Year-Old Kindergarten. This letter will be 

mailed during the week of January 14th, 2019.

Kindergarten Registration 
for 2019-2020 

Monday, February 25th, 2019 
6:00-7:00 P.M.  

Malone Elementary Gym 
Parents of children who turn five years old 

on or before September 1, 2019 and are living 
within the Prescott School District boundaries 
will be receiving an informational letter about 
Kindergarten. This letter will be mailed during 

the week of February 4th, 2019.

If you have family changes, such as emergency contact updates, e-mail changes, phone number changes, etc., please 
be sure to contact your child’s school as soon as possible.  This helps us keep your child safe while providing the best 
possible communication between the school and your family.

If you have an eligible child and do not receive this information, please contact: Connie Grabow Malone Elementary 
Office 715-262-5463. If you know of a new family in the district who may not have received this correspondence, 
please direct them to the Malone Elementary office, as well. 
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COMMUNITY NEWSMALONE INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL NEWS

National Spelling Bee Oral Round

Students in 3rd - 8th grade that scored in the top ten 
for their grade were invited to take part in the Oral 
Round of the National Spelling Bee during the week 
of January 7th.  The top students from the double 
elimination oral round from each school will compete 
for the title of “school champ” on February 13, 2019.  
Congratulations to these top students!

Thank You, Afton Apple Orchard!

Sarah Parkos, representing Afton Apple Orchard, 
presented Prescott School District with a donation at 
the December School Board Meeting.  This donation 
was based on $3 per each paid admission at their 
15-acre corn maze October 20 and 21.  With 1,007 
attendees, the total of $3,021 will be used for flexible 
seating for students.

UPCOMING EVENTS AT MALONE:

Friday Jan 25 – �Professional Development; 
No School for students

Tuesday Feb 19 – ��Family Read Together 6:30-7:30 pm
		  Malone Intermediate Library/Cafeteria
		�  (Scholastic Book Fair will be open a 

half hour before and after.)
Fri, Feb 22 – �Malone Sock Hop 6:00 – 8:30 pm 

Malone Intermediate School 
(Scholastic Book Fair will be open)

OTHER NOTES:
As winter continues, be sure students are properly 
dressed for cold weather conditions. – winter coats, 
hats, boots, snow pants, mittens or gloves.

Follow Malone Intermediate on Twitter: @maloneconnected

Malone Participants
Back Row (L-R): Zachariah Ogren, Cole Powers, Lucas 
Gale, Brody Stutz, and Payge Haupt
Front Row (L-R): Sophia Lazarenko, Reid Frappier, 
Zinoviya Fleming, and Ella Brantner

Malone Participants
L-R: Sarah Parkos; Malone Elementary Principal, 
Sara Dusek; Malone Intermediate Principal, Donita Stepan

School Age Care offered at Malone Intermediate

Hastings YMCA is offering an onsite school age care 
option at Malone Intermediate.  This is a new partnership 
in addition to off-site care options offered by Heart, Hands 
& Minds as well as New Adventures.  

To find out more about these opportunities for school age 
care, please visit the district website at:
https://www.prescott.k12.wi.us/page/3354

In December, the school board agreed to extend the 
YMCA school age care contract beyond the provisional six 
months at the Intermediate School. In addition, the board 
approved YMCA programming during summer school and 
a local Summer Program to be offered in July and August.  
The YMCA will provide families with information on those 
program options.
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MIDDLE SCHOOL NEWS

Middle School Spirit Week Activities
During Winter Spirit Week in December Middle School students had fun dressing up by following various themes for each 
day.  All grades participated in “Grow Your Heart 3 Sizes” activities based upon the national campaign set by How The 
Grinch Stole Christmas movie.  Students played Grow Your Heart Bingo following the theme “How many good deeds can 
you do this Grinch-mas”.  Deeds included actions like: ‘say something nice to someone’, ‘hold the door open for someone’, 
‘clean your room’ and many more.  Students that completed their bingo cards were entered into a drawing for prizes.  

Also during the “Grow Your Heart 3 Sizes” campaign each class did outreach activities for the Prescott Community.  The 
sixth grade made Christmas cards and delivered them to the nursing home.  The seventh grade held a penny war and 
raised $230.44 that was donated to the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  The eighth grade also chose a variety of actions 
to benefit those in our community.  

Parents Welcome
The Middle School Parent Group meets monthly and plans many 
great events to support Middle School students and staff.  You can 
find out about current events and meetings on their Facebook Page: 
https://www.facebook.com/PrescottMiddleSchoolParentGroup

Mission:
Prescott Middle School exists to provide a well-rounded, 
rigorous education in a safe learning environment with 
social and emotional support to empower every student 
to be a productive member of their community.

Vision:
Learning today for a better tomorrow.

The Grinch on Trial!
Mrs. Capps’ 6th grade Lit Circles class put the Grinch on trial in 
December after seeing his “wanted” posters all around the school.  
Judge Capps presented three pieces of evidence to the jurors to 
help them decide the verdict.  After working through all evidence 
throughout the class period, the jurors came to the consensus 
that the Grinch was innocent! This was a fun activity to develop 
research, analysis, and debate skills.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH:
The following middle school students were chosen 
as student of the month by their teachers. Students 
are selected based upon their performance and 
outstanding contributions to the middle school. 
Congratulations!
November
6th Grade -- Elle Nawrocki, Zach Yaeger

December 
6th Grade -- Maddie Brown, Cadyn Peterson
7th Grade -- Tessa Schmidt
8th Grade -- Mikayla Anderson, Jakob Hegemann

Middle School Spelling Bee 
Students in 3rd - 8th grade that scored in the top 
ten for their grade were invited to take part in the 
Oral Round of the National Spelling Bee during 
the week of January 7th.  The top students 
from the double elimination oral round from 
each school will compete for the title of “school 
champ” on February 13, 2019.  Congratulations 
to these top students!

To follow WI Middle Border Sports Schedules:
1.  Go to www.prescott.k12.wi.us
2.  Click on “activities”
3.  Make a selection from the menu

Bingo Winner

Most Wanted

Sixth Grade Card Making

Court in Session

Back Row (L-R):  Alayna Allsop, Cullen Huppert, and
Daniel Bowgren
Front Row (L-R): Grace Ryan, Jack Kreager, 
Henry Rohl, and Ken Ryan
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School Store finds a place in the NEST

A brand new school store is coming to Prescott High 
School! Students in the Entrepreneurship Class have been 
hard at work painting the new store located to the right as 
you enter the front of the building. The store will be called 
“The Nest” and will be open to the community. Find them on 
Facebook to watch the progress.

A special thank you to the Prescott Foundation for a grant 
to purchase some of the items necessary for set up.  We 
look forward to announcing a grand opening soon! 

(photo credit: Facebook page)

STUDENTS IN THE NEWS
Prescott students are busy learning, playing, competing,  
preparing…. Here are just a few of the amazing 
accomplishments that have made the news.

 

(photo credit: Facebook page)
Haylee Yaeger made her 1,000 career point in a 
basketball on December 20, 2018!  The Cardinals 
maintain a strong lead position in the Middle Border 
Conference.

    

(photos submitted)
Three Prescott music students participated in the 
Wisconsin School Music Association (WSMA) Honors 
Band and Choir this fall at the Wisconsin State Music 
Educators Conference: Hailee Winkler performed 
in the band. Madeline Johnson and Emily Magee 
participated in the choir.

Prescott Senior, Carson Stenroos, 
recently learned that he received a 
National College Match Scholarship 
through QuestBridge for his top 
college choice, Davidson College 
in North Carolina. This full four-
year college scholarship provides 
a loan-free opportunity to eligible 
recipients, including tuition, books, 
room, and board.

COMMUNITY NEWSHIGH SCHOOL HAPPENINGS

Mission Statement:
Prescott High School exists to provide students 

experiences in a community that promotes lifelong 
learners and develops productive members of society.

 

Vision Statement:
Prescott High School develops successful future 

leaders. 

Values:
We commit to the following values in order 

to develop successful future leaders.
1.  Respect
2.  Relationships
3.  Responsibility
4.  Rigor
5.  Relevance
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COMMUNITY NEWS AND HAPPENINGS

If you missed Prescott’s Got Talent, be sure 
to check the Prescott Cable Station for future 
programming http://www.prescott-cable.org/  

Thanks to everyone for supporting friends 
and family in this community celebration 
of talent!  Proceeds from the event will 
support arts scholarships in the 2019-2020 
school year.

Prescott Students will present the spring musical in 
February!  Enjoy the frolicking adventures of Dr. Seuss 
inspired characters through the talent of our students.

Advance Tickets are $10 ($8 for students and seniors)

Available locally with cash/check at Ptacek’s, the High School 
and Middle School offices beginning February 1, or online with 
credit card at: https://seuss2019.brownpapertickets.com/

Tickets available at the door for $12 ($10 students/seniors) with 
cash/check only.

Thursday, Feb 21 and Friday, Feb 22 at 7:00 pm
Saturday, Feb 23 at 7:30 pm
Sunday, Feb 24 at 2:00 pm
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PRESCOTT SCHOOL DISTRICT QUICK REFERENCE CONTACT PAGE

District Office
1220 Saint Croix Street
Phone: 715-262-5782 
Email: district@prescott.k12.wi.us
Superintendent.....................Dr. Rick Spicuzza
Dir. Teaching & Learning......Michael Kosmalski
Maintenance.........................Mike Hoikka
Technology Information........Kyle Flaherty
Pupil Services Administrator....Mark Inouye  

Prescott High School
1010 Dexter Street
Phone: 715-262-5389
Email: hsoffice@prescott.k12.wi.us
Principal................................ Josh Fiege
Asst. Principal/Athletic Dir....Matt Smith
School Counselor.................Steve Peterson
School Psychologist.............Kayla Fecht
Food Services/Nutrition........Tina Stenroos

Prescott Middle School
125 North Elm Street
Phone: 715-262-5054
Email: msoffice@prescott.k12.wi.us
Principal................................Kyle Igou
School Counselor................. Larissa Dreyer

Malone Intermediate School   
1220 Saint Croix Street
Phone: 715-262-2383
Email: isoffice@prescott.k12.wi.us
Principal................................Donita Stepan

Malone Elementary School
505 North Campbell Street
Phone: 715-262-5463
Email: esoffice@prescott.k12.wi.us
Principal................................Sara Dusek
*School Counselor................ .Kevin Haglund
*School Psychologist............Beth Dodge
*Malone Nurse......................Melanie Charette
*Note: Staff listed serve at both Malone buildings

School Health 715-262-2383
District Nurse........................Cassie Butler

Community Education 715-262-4676
Community Ed Director........Penny Peterson

Transportation 715-262-3212
Email: transportation@prescott.k12.wi.us 
Director of Transportation.....Tim Rundquist

SCHOOL HOURS
School	 Start	 End
Malone Elementary	 7:55	 2:55
Malone Intermediate	 7:55	 2:55
Middle School	 7:55	 3:15
High School	 7:55	 3:15
 (Wed high school early release is 2:50)

----------------------------------------------------------------     
See full school schedule on the district website at

www.prescott.k12.wi.us

Please call the school by 9:00 a.m. if your child 
is going to be absent.  Please send a written note 

with your student upon returning to school.  

School Closings, Late Start and Early Dismissal:
Parents will be contacted via the Alert Now system 
by email and/or phone calls regarding school 
closings. This information will also be announced 
on the following TV and radio stations:

WEVR AM 1550		  River Falls
WEVR FM 106.3		  River Falls
WCCO AM 830		  Twin Cities
WCCO TV channel 4	 Twin Cities
KDWA AM 1460		  Hastings
KCUE AM 1250		  Red Wing
KWNG FM 105.9		  Red Wing
KSTP TV channel 5		 St. Paul
FOX TV channel 9		  St. Paul/Mpls
KARE TV channel 11	 St. Paul/Mpls

Check out the District Website at 
www.prescott.k12.wi.us for more information:

• District News and Events
• School Board Agenda and Minutes
• Sports Events
• Food Service Information
• Specific School Updates
• Community Information
• Staff Directory

Stay Informed!!! Like us on Facebook!



WINTER FUN AT PRESCOTT HIGH SCHOOL
Congratulations to students in all of our winter activities!  Be sure to cheer them on with #cardinalpride!

(photo credit: Facebook pages… follow the teams)
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Basketball – Boys and Girls: 
Prescott Girls currently lead the conference!

Prescott Ice Fishing Team: 
Reeling in awards!

Wrestling

Prescott Dance Team:
Dazzles

And… GOOD LUCK 
to all the teams 

and clubs who are 
now gearing up for 
the spring season!

Pep Band:
Building Cardinal pride.

Malone Intermediate Participants Middle School Participants
(photos submitted)

VOTE APRIL 2, 2019
Wisconsin Spring Elections will be 
held April 2, 2019.  The Prescott 
School Board ballot includes two 

candidates for the two open seats. 

General election information 
is available at: 

https://elections.wi.gov/voters

National Geography Bee Oral Round
Students in 3rd - 8th grade that scored in the top ten for their grade were invited 
to take part in the Oral Round of the National Geography Bee during the week of 
January 2nd.  The top ten students from the double elimination oral round from 
each school will compete for the title of “school champ” on February 6, 2019.  
Congratulations to these top students!


